
 

Mt. Lehman Community Newsletter 



MT. LEHMAN UNITED CHURCH 
This is the church’s 130th anniversary year!  

For information about services and groups  
Sharon Taylor 604-855-8299 or 

   mtlehmanchurch@shaw.ca 
https://mtlehmanchurch.org/ 

Mt. Lehman United Church Facebook page 
The Church is active at the Fall Fair operating the Silent 
Auction, the Tea Room, and the Farmer's Market. 

2024  
is a special celebratory year for 

the Church, the Hall and the 
School! 

Mt. Lehman 

Community    

Association 
President:  Chris Noske 

c.noske@proagcanada.ca 

Vice-President:  Ron Sweeney  

bstewie@shaw.ca 

Secretary: Vacant 

(Volunteers invited to put their names 

Mt. Lehman Community Newsletter 

Editor: Sara Shadbolt: 778-241-8954 

 CanadaGoose.Sara@outlook.com 

FOLLOW US! 

INSTA @mtlehmanhall 

INSTA @mtlehmanfallfair 

FACEBOOK @Mt Lehman 

Community Association 

FACEBOOK Mt Lehman Fall Fair 

 

2024—Save the dates! 
          November 16th —Christmas Craft Fair in the Hall and the School.  
     Friday December 6th—Light Up the Hall Santa Party with goodies for kids. 

Mt. Lehman Community Association Playgroup is free   
Playgroup starts back on September 18. Playgroup meets on Wednesday mornings  

between 9:10 - 11:30 and is for families with children ages 0 to 5.  

Natasha.pastro@gmail.com  see also private Facebook page 

Eco Kids Preschool and Out of School Care  at Mt Lehman Elementary School. 
For availability please contact ecokids2013@gmail.com 

OUT-FIT (outdoor fitness for Adults/Seniors: Tues & Thurs 06:00am; or  
Tues/Fri 8:30am. $12 per class.  Contact Carryl  778-808-5881 

Large plate (2&2) $10; small (1&1) $5; Family max $30 

  1/2 chicken $20, 1/4 chicken $15, Sides only $10 . Includes 
chicken, corn (if still available), Caesar salad, roll and butter. 

Nelson Padilla   Live band  “Prey For Rain” on stage  
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